Critically evaluate the argument below. Ensure that you divide your answer as follows:

(a)
Identify the overall conclusion of the argument.


[1]
(b)
State the five reasons that are given to support the conclusion.
[5]
(c) Assess the argument by:

•  giving three assumptions
and

•  explaining three flaws in the reasoning.


[6]
(d)
Construct two further arguments that may challenge and/or support the conclusion. Your answers should include a developed discussion.
[8]
          Total Marks [20]

The Lord Chief Justice, Lord Woolf, has suggested that it would be right for the state to detain antisocial individuals in secure accommodation. This would be so even if these individuals had not committed an offence.

Compulsory detention has already been established as a principle, through mental health legislation which allows people to be ‘sectioned’. This means someone with a serious mental disorder can be detained and given treatment in a psychiatric hospital, even though they have not consented to such treatment. Lord Woolf’s proposal merely extends the application of this principle to individuals who pose a threat to the personal safety of members of society.

We have psychiatric tests which can identify individuals with anti-social personality traits who pose a threat to the law-abiding citizen. We could use these tests to determine who should be detained. There is also important evidence from the prison population which supports the idea of a link between crime and a damaged personality. Many prisoners have a psychiatric disorder.

It would be foolish to wait for such people to commit a crime before acting to detain them. It would be like waiting for a gale to blow loose tiles oft a roof rather than taking action to stop them blowing off in the first place. The National Council for Civil Liberties are too hesitant. They always defend personal freedom, whereas they need to consider the breakdown in law and order which would follow from this.

Lord Woolf is a highly respected judge, well-known for his concerns about the rights of the individual. We can be confident that any proposal he makes will be well thought through and grounded in logic and good argument. The government should, therefore, give full support to Lord Woolf’s suggestion.

